
  

Library Hours:
Closed to the Public.

Contactless Pickup Hours
Wednesday 10 am-noon
Thursday 5 pm-7 pm
Friday 2 pm-4 pm
Saturday 10am- noon

Contact Us.
We are here to help:
Email: hvl.circ@gmail.com
Website: hvlibrary.org
Phone: (215) 947-5138

Social Media:
Like us on Facebook
Twitter: @HVLOnline
Instagram: @hvlibrary
Teen Twitter: @HvlTeen
Teen Instagram: @HVLTeen
 

625 Red Lion Road,
Huntingdon Valley, PA 19006

Support our Mission

 

Director's Corner July 3, 2020

Dear Friends,

Summer fun starts at the library!  I am pleased to announce the names
of our teams for the Million Minute Challenge. The winning names as
voted on by you are:

 Children: Dumbledore's Army
 Teen: All Booked Up
 Adult: Litwits

All Booked Up (Teen) are in the lead with
21,466 minutes read.
Dumbledore's Army (Children) are closing the
gap with 16,243 minutes read.
Litwits (Adult) have 7,266 minutes and
an as yet unnamed staff team has formed and read 4,545 minutes.

There is plenty of summer left. Just sign up via the Beanstack app or
website and start reading. The app also has activities and raffle tickets
you can enter to win amazing prizes!

The library will continue providing Contactless pickup appointments for
requested items. At this time we are working in the library 4 days a
week. The best way to contact us is via email hvl.circ@gmail.com, or
you can leave a phone message and we will return your call as soon
as possible. Staff is working as efficiently as possible to make sure we
can get items into your hands safely.

Have a wonderful 4th of July. Stay safe out there.

Cheers,
Pam
 

Imagine Your Story Read by Your Librarians!

Do you like to write?  Would you like
to hear your story read, as
theatrically as possible, by our Youth
Services staff?  Send it to us!

Submissions should be short stories
and can be about anything you

       



and can be about anything you
choose (family-friendly, of course). 

Submit your stories to Vanessa, Head of Youth Services, via email at
hvlys@mclinc.org.  Use the subject line “Imagine Your Story
Submission.”  If you would like us to share who wrote the story, please
include your first name and age. More detailed information can be
found here.

How to Place Holds Online Video 

Visit our website for an easy video tutorial
on how to place holds from the comfort of
your own home. 
 

 

Calendar of Events

Monday, July 6

Cardboard Kingdom Costume Contest - Read The Cardboard
Kingdom and create your own character & costume inspired by
the graphic novel. Contest runs from June 22 through July 31.
Guidelines and information here.

Virtual Storytime - 10:30 am. Join us on Facebook every
Monday for stories, songs, and movement to encourage pre-
reading skills. Recommended for preschoolers and toddlers.

Tuesday, July 7

Crafternoon - 3:00 pm. Join us on Facebook or YouTube for a
fun craft project. We will be making a castle pencil holder.
Recommended for ages 4-9, but any age is welcome to
participate. Click here for a list of supplies needed. Video will
remain available after its initial premiere.

​Wednesday, July 8

Community Bollywood Dance Project - 7:00 pm. Have a
Family Dance Party with Community Bollywood Dance
Project. Learn fun Bollywood dance moves. Find this event on
our Facebook page. Video will remain available for at least one
week following its initial release.

Thursday, July 9



Thursday, July 9

​​Virtual Bounce & Rhyme Babytime - 10:30 am. Join Miss
Vanessa on Facebook for this lapsit Storytime featuring songs,
rhymes, movement, and books for the youngest library patrons.
Recommended for babies up to 18 months with caregivers.

​Saturday, July 11

Huntingdon Valley Library Escape Room - 2:00 pm. The
library is on lockdown. Follow the clues to make your escape.
Visit this link at 2 pm for your first clue. Recommended for
children in elementary school.

Get Involved

Board Contact Information: Board of Trustees
Minutes are available online: Minutes Archive

The next meeting of the Board will take place via Zoom on Thursday,
August 13. To obtain the Zoom meeting number or a phone number to
call in, email hvl.circ@gmail or call the library at (215) 947-5138.

Friends of Huntingdon Valley Library

Join this amazing group who support the Library!
In 2019, 58% of our books, movies, databases, and other materials
were paid for by the Friends. The Friends underwrite 100% of the
Summer Learning Program for children, teens, and adults.
In the absence of the weekly games, the postponed Spring Tea, and
other fundraisers, your membership is even more vital to the health of
the Friends.

2020 Membership Levels:

Golden Friend $100+ donation
Benefactor $50
Patron $25
Friend $15

Checks can be mailed to Friends of HVL, 625 Red Lion Road,



Checks can be mailed to Friends of HVL, 625 Red Lion Road,
Huntingdon Valley,  PA 19006

Please Note: The Friends cannot accept book donations at this time.
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